



Dear Parents,

I trust this newsletter finds you all well and enjoying, what looks like the last of our 'British summer'.

As always, we have been very busy in school, the children are continuing to settle in really well and already making some great progress. The children have coped amazingly well with the first few weeks of the term and the fact that things are more 'normal' than previous.

'Meet the teacher meetings'

Thank you to all those parents who attended the meetings. If you have any questions since those took place, please phone the school office or email parents@stbernadette.Herts.sch.uk to pass the query on to the class teacher.

COVID-19

Sadly, we have had a few cases of COVID within the school community. We assure you that we are taking all the precautions advised to us by the team at Herts, to try and limit the spread and will always inform you of any cases within the class. With this in mind, we are still trying to limit the number of people in and out of the school so would ask you to phone or email the school office with any questions rather than come directly to the office.

MUFTI day

Next Friday, 1ST October 2021, the children can come to school in non school uniform for a voluntary donation of £1. We are desperately trying to raise money to invest in new reading books across the school. We would like to offer the children a more varied range and in some cases, give children the opportunity to have more than one reading book to take home if its appropriate. This obviously comes at a cost so all donations are hugely appreciated. Please pay your contribution via the School Gateway App.

We will keep you posted towards our progress on this purchase.

Thank you once again for your support at the start of this new term, enjoy the weekend.

Best wishes

Mrs Lavelle-Murphy & Miss Howard.

Manchester City takes on an ex St Bernadette pupil

It has only recently, been brought to our attention, that Tomas Galvez, an ex St Bernadette pupil, has been signed for Manchester City U18. We are so proud of his achievements and wish him and his family all the very best on this exciting journey that lies ahead. We look forward to following his progress over the coming months.





Dear Lord,

Still my heart's stormy seas,

Quiet my mind's wild crowds,

Be the silence

between my sighs.

Make me still

so that I may be

filled with your peace,

amazed by your grace,

and deeply aware

of your presence

in my life...

and in the world.

AMEN